
Complaints to the BBC: December 2015 

 
The BBC answered just under 15,700 complaints from the audience during 
December 2015. These ranged from a small number of complaints about alleged 
breaches of editorial guidelines through to a much larger collection of views about 
programme content and services.  
 
Topics raised this month included complaints from people who were unhappy that 
Tyson Fury was shortlisted for the BBC Sports Personality of the Year award.  
 
There were also complaints following BBC Sportôs announcement that the BBC 
would no longer hold the rights to televise coverage of Formula One from next 
season. 
 
Finally, there were complaints from viewers who felt it was inappropriate for BBC 
News to report form inside the home of the suspects in the recent shootings in San 
Bernadino.   
 
The BBC's responses to some recent issues can be read on the BBC Complaints 
website. 
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